
President Carrie Smith has been appointed 
to a National Representative Position 

 

 

President Carrie Smith has been appointed to a National 
Representative position out of the Ottawa office 
effective February 17, 2025. 

Andrew Lardner will be taking over as President on 
February 10, 2025. 

We would like to wish Carrie all the best in her new role 
and thank her for her work and dedication to Unifor 
Local 584. 


